
OCMH  leading  change:

 With youth mental health awareness  
	 and Fact Sheets

In recognition of the Wisconsin Office of Children’s Mental Health’s 

(OCMH) 10th Anniversary, OCMH partners offer reflections  

of the past 10 years and OCMH’s contributions to  

children’s mental health in Wisconsin.

ReflectionsPARTNER

“I am optimistic for the future, because of the 
increased visibility of youth mental health. 
Everyone is talking about mental health, parents 
want more school mental health, and schools 
are resisting less, for example, three schools in 
Southern Wisconsin that didn’t want therapists in 
the school are now open to having them.”

		        	  PABLO NAVARRO, NAVARRO PROFESSIONAL 
COUNSELING SERVICES

“The data work in the Fact Sheets have been a 
key communication piece that continues to keep 
children’s mental health front and center. They 
have been crafted with practical strategies from 
interpersonal to systemic levels, and that approach 
has maintained an awareness of the challenges 
and questions before us.”

  KATHY MARKELAND, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
WISCONSIN ASSOCIATION OF FAMILY & CHILDREN AGENCIES


